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At the request of the Minister for Local Government, as part of my appointment as Interim 
Administrator, I was to deliver a final report into the Central Coast Council’s financial situation 
at the end of my term – 29 January 2021.  

Subsequently, the Minister for Local Government, The Hon Shelley Hancock MP on 25 
January 2021 announced the extension of a further three months suspension of Central Coast 
Council and extended my term as Interim Administrator to 29 April 2021.  

As a result of the further three month extension as Interim Administrator and in lieu of a 
final report, I wish to table a Progress Report.  

The 3 Month Progress Report provides the community with a status update on the key 
issues and next steps that were identified in the 30-Day Interim Report tabled at the 
Extraordinary Meeting of Council on 3 December 2020. 

I formally move: 

1 That Council note the tabling of the Administrator’s 3 Month Progress Report. 

2 That Council note the Administrator has today provided a copy of the report to the 
Minister for Local Government, The Hon Shelley Hancock MP and the Deputy 
Secretary, Local Government, Planning and Policy, Mr Tim Hurst.  

Attachments 

1  Administrator's Report Hyperlink to Report

Item No: 1.5 

Title: Administrator's Minute - Administrator's 3 Month 
Progress Report 

Department: Administrator

3 February 2021 Extraordinary Council Meeting 

https://cdn.centralcoast.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/Administrator/office-administrator-media-release-administrator-updates-community-his-3-month-progress-report.pdf



